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25th October 2024 

Dear Parent 

Please see below the days your child will need to wear their PE Kit next term.  

Year 3 

Tuesday and Friday 

Year 4 

Wednesday 

Year 5  

Monday and Thursday 

Year 6 

Monday and Tuesday 

Please ensure your child is wearing their school sweatshirt or cardigan over their PE 
kit.  Non-uniform hoodies or jackets are not permitted. 

Please also note that Year 4 will be having Forest School on Mondays (starting on Monday 
4th November) and will need to come in their Forest School clothes (but also bring their 
school uniform with them to change into should they become really wet or muddy) and also 
bring wellington boots. 

Kind regards 

Nikki Rayner 

School Secretary 

 


